
 
1600 Veterans Drive 
Lisbon, ND 58054 
701-683-6500 
 

February 11, 2021 

Family Members, 

It has been fun to share more optimistic updates with all of you as of late.  We are hopeful that messages from 
the North Dakota Veterans Home will continue to highlight positive changes on campus for our residents.  All 
residents and staff were thankful to hear that testing will be done every two weeks.  Our next facility wide 
testing date is February 18th.   
 
Changes have been made to our visitation policy, please continue to visit our website, and click on the COVID-
19 tab to read about recent guideline changes.  
 

 
Let us know if you have any questions or concerns. We are in this together! 
 
Helpful links: 
NDVH COVID-19 Safety Plan: Safety Plan 
ND Statewide Map, Ransom County needs to be blue in order to advance to stage 3 in the VP3 reopening 
phases: Active Cases of COVID-19 Per Capita  
ND Department of Health COVID-19 ND Cases 

 
Sincerely, 

Mark B. Johnson 
Administrator 
701-683-6501 

Kristin Lunneborg 

Wanda Cavett 
Director of Nursing 
701-683-6515 

 
 
 

Kelly Lyons 

Ashley Olson 
Director of Social Services 
701-683-6530 

CFO 
701-683-6503 

Infection Control, 
CCP 
701-683-6585 

https://www.ndvh.nd.gov/sites/www/files/documents/COVID%20LETTERS/COVID-19%20Saftey%20Plan%20NDVH%20Web%201-27-2021.pdf
https://www.arcgis.com/home/webmap/viewer.html?webmap=503e8016970643ed820343da1224df48&extent=-104.3579%2C45.7031%2C-96.2445%2C49.2183
https://www.health.nd.gov/diseases-conditions/coronavirus/north-dakota-coronavirus-cases

